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November 29, 2010
Professor Larry Krissek

Chair, Arts and Sciences CCI

Re: Major and Minor in Women’s Studies

Dear Professor Krissek:

The CCI’s Arts and Humanities 2 subcommittee met on November 5, 2010, to review the semester conversion plan for the major and minor programs in Women’s Studies.  The major has been substantially re-envisioned, with four concentration areas (three retained but renamed, and one new area).  The committee thought the major had been well constructed but suggested a few minor changes and clarifications, including

· Specifying when students need to have their major approved

· Removing WS 1110 from the major and including it in the required preliminary coursework

· Using the standard numbers for research coursework
The minor in Women’s Studies follows the same outline as the major, with four areas of concentration.  The committee felt the minor, too, was well constructed, and we had only a few suggestions, none substantive (except, as in the major, to move WS 1110 out of the minor).

The committee voted unanimously to recommend forwarding the major and minor for the next step in the approval process.

Sincerely, 
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Wm. Mitchell Masters

A&H2 Subcommittee Chair

Associate Professor of Biology




Department of Evolution, Ecology, and Organismal Biology





College of Biological Sciences


318 West 12th Avenue


Columbus, OH 43210-1293





Phone (614) 292-8088


Fax (614) 292-2030
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